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Hello

I am emailing and making this submission as an individual representing my own views and wish
to object to the planning at Linlithgow, HLL - 12, Preston Farm Field. | live in_ and
my primary concern is the additional traffic on and around Preston Road and the proximity to
the schools. This is already an extremely busy road and with 2 primary schools using the road for
access and also a busy route for pupils walking to the high school.

| am also absolutely dismayed that there is consideration of any additional housing of this nature
in a town where the amenities are at capacity. Schools, leisure and roads already struggle to
cope at peak times and the high street really cannot cope with any increased volume.

Please do the right thing for the town and it’s people and reject this application.

Yours

Isobel Lockhart





